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To all Presidents of the 
Continental Confederations 
 
By email only 

 
 

Aigle, 21 January 2018 
Ref: Sports Department / GP 

 
 
Olympic Qualification System - Continental Championships Calendar - Track 
 
 
Dear President, 
 
As you are aware, on the forthcoming 6 and 7 February, the IOC Executive Committee will ratify the 
Qualification Systems of all sports for the 2020 Tokyo Olympic Games. 
 
On the last page of each document are listed the several milestones between now and the Olympic Games. 
 
In accordance with the Qualification System Principles developed by the IOC, the qualification period cannot 
begin sooner than two years prior to the final entries deadline set on 6 July 2020. 
 
Since the 2020 UCI Track Cycling World Championships presented by Tissot in Berlin have been designated 
to be the last qualifying event, this implies that all qualifying events must take place between 6 July 2018 
until 23 February 2020. 
 
Consequently, the two editions of your Continental Championships that will count towards the UCI Olympic 
Track Ranking 2018-2020 will have to take place within this 20 months period. 
 
To inform all National Federations in a timely manner, we would need to identify both editions, dates and 
locations, for each of the five continents in the nearest possible future. 
 
We look forward to receiving from you the calendar of the Elite Continental Championships pertaining to 
your respective continent, even if only provisional at this stage. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Gilles Peruzzi 
Head of Track 


